
be interpreted as potentially significant, but should not be used as the final basis for
evaluating the existing role of government in promoting CDIA.

Foreign Government Programs

Meetings were conducted in Washington D.C. during the week of December 7, 1992 with
the following individuals:

Mr. Richard Eberhart,

Director, Investment Analysis,

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mr. Christopher Lion,

International Economist,

Office of Multilateral Affairs,

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mr. Michael Samuelian

Deputy Director Trade Promotion Coordinating Committee,
U.S. Department of Commerce

Mr. Tom Pierpoint

Investment Officer,

U.S. Department of Commerce

Mr. Michael Pulch

German Embassy

Mr. Masatoshi Toriihara

Minister,

Japanese Embassy
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